UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA

Inspector of Colleges Telefax-(033)-22572920 Phone-(033)22410071-74



5<sup>th</sup> Floor, Centenary Building 87/1, College Street Kolkata -700 073

C/426-Circular

03<sup>rd</sup> June, 2024

To The Principals / Teachers-in-Charge / Officer-in-Charge of all the Colleges affiliated to the University of Calcutta

Madam /Sir,

The undersigned is directed to inform you that the Syndicate, University of Calcutta at its meeting held on 24.05.2024 (Item No. 60) resolved as below:

"That the Syndicate unanimously decided to continue classes during summer recess on and from 6th June to 30th June 2024".

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Inspector of Colleges